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Thursday 20th September 2018
Dear Parents,

PROPOSED TRIP TO WAR HORSE – BIRMINGHAM HIPPODROME
WEDNESDAY 31ST OCTOBER 2018
We are looking in to the possibility of taking children from Years 5 and 6 on an extra-curricular trip to see the stage production of War Horse at the Birmingham Hippodrome on Wednesday 31st October 2018.
Unfortunately, ticket prices are expensive, even with a group discount, so the approximate price for the ticket and coach would be £65 for each child. However, we are looking at ways of subsidising the cost, including a donation from the Friends of Ellwood, reducing it to £35 which would have to be paid by each attendee.
I have reserved tickets but need to confirm numbers by the end of September. Please could you complete the form below to indicate your preference and return to school as soon as possible. We will not be able to run the trip if there is not enough interest.
Kind regards
Mrs Nikki Marshall 
WAR HORSE THEATRE TRIP

Child’s name ____________________

I would like my child to go on the trip to see War Horse and agree to contribute £35 towards the cost.


I do not wish my child to go on the trip to see War Horse.

Signed ____________________

